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From: Lower North Recruiting
To:
Subject: NZ Police Constabulary Recruitment - Initial vetting 

Application ID: 

Kia ora TAG4, 

We are pleased to advise you that your initial vetting has been completed and you have been 
cleared to proceed to the next stage. 

You can expect a call from one of our team within the next two weeks. 

This is a chance for us to ask you some questions and get to know you a little better. There is no 
need to prepare for this conversation – just be yourself. 

You are also now eligible to attend a PAT Rehearsal which you can book in by calling 0800 NEW 
COPS. You must have attended a PAT rehearsal prior to an Initial PAT. Make sure you book 
early, to avoid a delay, as places are limited and demand is high. You will be asked to confirm 
your PAT rehearsal date at the time of your phone conversation. 

In the meantime, please familiarise yourself with ourrequirements and take a look at our 
Candidate Charter.  

We look forward to speaking with you soon. 

Nga mihi, 

NZ Police ConstabularyRecruitment 
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